
From: Coulton, Shiela DPI <Shiela.Coulton@dpi.wi.gov>
Date: Thu, Jun 5, 2025 at 2:40 PM
Subject: Technical Incentive Grant Payment
To: nicholask@boyceville.k12.wi.us <nicholask@boyceville.k12.wi.us>

Congratulations! This email serves as a notification that your school district received Career and Technical Education (CTE)
Incentive Grant funding from your application claim submitted by September 30, 2024.
 
This state grant, administered by the WI Department of Workforce Development (DWD) in collaboration with DPI, awards
funds of up to $1,000 per student to school districts for the class of 2024 high school graduates who have also earned
industry-recognized certifications (IRCs). This appropriation incentivizes school districts to support CTE programming,
which results in students earning industry-recognized certifications. For more information about the IRCs, please visit the
DWD website at: https://dwd.wisconsin.gov/det/cteincentive/

School districts claimed funds for reimbursement based on the students who met the following eligibility criteria:
 

certifications earned were on the Class of 2024 Approved Certifications List, and,
students graduated with a high school diploma in 2024 from the district that submitted the claim

 
For this fiscal year, the available allocation for the grants was $8 million. The funding is limited to $1,000 per pupil regardless
of the number of certifications the student earned on the approved list. The total allocation of $8 million was prorated across
the eligible 12,810 claims, resulting in $624.51 per student. These funds will be disbursed to each qualifying applicant’s school
district electronically on June 9, 2025. You may utilize the Aids Register to check if the payment has been deposited into the
ACH account the DPI has on file.

District Name: 0637 - Boyceville Community School District

Submitted By:  Pat Gretzlock

#Claims Approved: 6

Total Payment: $3,747.06

Questions regarding this notification should be directed to CTE@dpi.wi.gov.
 
Questions regarding the award amount should be directed to DETCTEGrants@dwd.wisconsin.gov
 
Career and Technical Education (CTE) Team
WI Department of Public Instruction
[SB1] 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider
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